
From: Mary Fifield [mailto:wordpress@350pdx.org]  
Sent: Saturday, September 10, 2016 6:45 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: I want a full ban! 
 
Testimony:  

It is imperative that commissioners set a standard for leadership on moving our economy off of 
fossil fuels as soon as possible. I urge you to ban all new fossil fuel terminals, regardless of size, 
strengthen restrictions on expansions of existing terminals to account for safety and climate 
hazards, and limit the aggregate fossil fuel structure to its current capacity. We cannot afford to 
be incentivizing this kind of energy activity at a time when we face such dire consequences from 
climate disruption. A decision to restrict fossil fuel infrastructure is a sound long-term business 
and public health decision. 

From: Mary Fifield  
Email: strwrytr@yahoo.com  
Address: 1927 SE 35th Pl, Portland, Oregon, 97214  

 


